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Re:HB 2138 

 

This Bill was rejected in the past and in the current financial conditions and economy 

it simply is not feasible.  

The costs outweigh the demand and until economics improve, it seems more like a 

wish list.  

 

The state has ample financial struggles without adding to them for such a massive 

project. 

 

I oppose this Bill. 

 

Sincerely  

 

Lori Shaw  

Keizer,  Oregon  

 


